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Autumn #1 Newsletter 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you’ve all settled back into the routine of the new school year.

Children have all settled in well and I am happy to share that there have been lots of examples of GOLD learning and GOLD behaviour from children across school.

From September, school became an associate member of the Leeds East Primary Partnership (LEPP). This is a trust of 4 other primary schools; Beechwood, Cross Gates, White Laith and Grange Farm. We will be working together to improve the education for the children of North East Leeds across all 5 schools. This year the trust is having a particular focus on reading. We’re using the strap line:

‘Take 10 – to learn to read – to love to read!’

Research tells us that children who spend 10 minutes a day reading with their families perform better in school. You don’t need to read lots but rather share and talk about the book, the pictures etc. There’ll be lots of opportunities over this year to find out more about how you can support your children to be better readers and a lover of books!

Below are some ideas of how your child can continue their learning at home. Please take some time to do some of the activities with your children. They’ll love the time you spend with them.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As ever, if you have any compliments to share or any problems that you would like me to help make smaller then don’t hesitate to come and see me. The beginning or end of the day are good times or you can book an appointment at the office if you’d prefer. 


Best wishes


Chris Florey
Headteacher





To support learning in  England Class for this half term you could:

	Subject
	What we are learning
	Ideas for home learning

	Communication and Language
	We are learning to speak in full sentences showing awareness of our listeners. We will be doing this through reading stories based on our topic ‘Giants’ and ensuring we answer all questions in full sentences throughout our school day.  
	Encourage children to speak in full sentences at all times. Model speaking in full sentences.  

	Maths
	We are learning to accurately count objects, saying one number name for each object. We will also be learning to confidently recognise numerals from 1-20.  
	Count, spot and read numbers in the environment e.g. house numbers, car registration plates, number of steps up to bed etc. 

	English
	This half term we will begin phonics sessions, playing listening games and beginning to learn letter sounds which form the basis of reading and writing. 
	Play listening games, tuning children in to the sounds around them. (Watch on invitation to our phonics open morning.)
Encourage children to listen to the first sounds in words.  

	Personal, Social and Emotional Development
	We are working hard to build relationships with both children and adults in the class.
	Play games to develop cooperation and turn taking e.g. snap, dominoes. 

	Physical Development
	We are learning to manage our own hygiene, including using the toilet independently and washing our hands thoroughly. 
	Encourage children to manage their own hygiene at home. 



   
                 At Seacroft Grange Primary School we want the best for and the best from everyone in our learning community.

Investing in GOLD standard.
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